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Dear Patient, 

I am writing to inform you that after nearly 30 years of practice in Hickory I will be 
retiring from Carolina Ear Nose & Throat Sinus and Allergy Center effective               
December 31, 2022.

It has been my unique privilege and pleasure providing you and your family the highest 
level of medical and surgical care.  I would like to thank you for the trust you have 
given me as your ear, nose and throat physician.  Taking care of you has truly been an 
honor for me.  Your wellness and health have always been and will continue to be a 
priority for my staff, my colleagues, and myself.  Thank you for supporting me initially 
at Graystone ENT and, most recent since 2011, at Carolina ENT.

For your continued ear, nose, throat and allergy needs you may schedule a follow-up 
visit with any one of my associates in our practice.  They will continue to provide the 
same, timely, high-level quality care that you are accustomed to.  We value you as our 
patient and wish to continue to care for you and your family.  If you have an 
appointment scheduled to see me after December 31, 2022 our office will be contacting 
you to reschedule with the most appropriate provider in the practice.

Thank you again for the trust and confidence that you placed in me over the years.  I 
have enjoyed serving you as your physician and I am confident that the practice will 
continue to be able to provide uninterrupted care.  Please contact our office at 
828-322-2183 if you have any questions regarding this transition.  Your records will be 
maintained in our current electronic medical record.

Sincerely, with much respect, and gratitude,

Frank W. Mauldin, MD, FACS


